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Glastonbury House fire safety works – Works delay (Project Z251b)  
 

United Living (UL) is working with Westminster City Council (WCC) to deliver planned 

works to Glastonbury House. This letter contains important information about the 

revised timetable of work. 

 
Activities completed last month 
  
The work completed last month includes: 
 
• Insulation to riser. 
• Debris netting installed to hoist. 
• Scaffold shrink wrap to keep scaffold safe and dry. 
 
Revised timetable for the work  
 
Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond our control, no construction works have been 
completed this month, but we do expect to be back on site as of 13th September 2021. 
 
The revised finish date is December 2021, although this date is subject to change. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the work, please do not hesitate to call your 
resident liaison officer Ahmed on 07803 509 946 or 0800 023 1722 and he will be happy to 
help you. Alternatively email WCCenquiries@unitedliving.co.uk. 
 
Please accept our apologies for the delay. We would like to thank you again, for your 
continued support and cooperation whilst we carry out the works to Glastonbury House. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Debbie  

Project Administrator  

United Living (South) Ltd 
 


